
Dear Parents 
 
Just a little note about clothing for our trip to Rising Sun Country park 
on Wednesday 3rd July.  Your child will need to wear warm clothing and 
wellies on the day, regardless of the weather.  They will need a  
waterproof coat.  Just in case, we ask the children to bring a change of 
clothes and shoes.  They need to bring them in a bag they can carry 
along with their lunch, e.g. a backpack or rucksack.   The weather may 
also be sunny.  We ask that children have had sun cream on and are 
wearing a hat. 
We will try to keep your child as clean as possible, but please be aware 
they may get muddy.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss Bradley and Miss Holmes 


